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13/01/2021  09:05:542020/5554/P OBJ Stuart Mills I would like to object to these proposals as they are counter to the character of the Conservation Area and the 

open amenity of the space between Parsifal Road and Lyncroft Gardens. It is important that a precedent is not 

set for permanent structures in the Parsifal Gardens. The houses on Parsifal are generously proportioned with 

adequate opportunities for sanitary facilities without the need for additional toilets on the boundary with 

adjacent gardens. The Conservation Area guidance calls for high-quality design, the drawings are evidence 

that the proposals are no more than pragmatic. I trust that on these grounds and by reference to other council 

policies, permission will be refused.

Page 4 of 7


